Sunday, 11th January 2015 13.00 h

Walk "Uf der Nurre"

I hope this beautiful view will be enhanced by snow!

We meet in Lengnau at the parking, next to the synagogue and drive from there to the starting point of the walk.

The walk will take about two hours and at the end we will have enough time for a drink in a local restaurant.



For more information contact Hans phone 056 241 13 56

Monday, 19th January 2015 19.30 h

40th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Cave du Luc, Mittlere Gasse 12, Baden

Invitations will be sent out at a later date.

Please reserve this date!